
 

Announcements 

Service 

FROM THE HEART FOOD PANTRY featured 

item for November is Canned meals 

 

LOVE THY NEIGHBOR JAR: contributions in No-

vember are for Giving Trees for Northside Ele-

mentary 

Worship 

The bulletin for the 8:30 radio worship 

service and the monthly newsletter are 

available on our website: 

www.trinitylutheranlax.org 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We are looking for volunteers to read scrip-
ture lessons at the 8:30am Sunday ser-
vice...please visit the church website trinitylu-
theranlax.org and sign up using the link under 
Needs and Notes, or call the church office at 
608.782.6200 to get on the schedule! 

This Week at Trinity 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 19  
8:30a Worship-Pastor Libby Howe 

~~Fellowship Breakfast~~  
 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 20 
4-6:30p Kids’ Clothes Closet 
5-6p Monday Meals 
5:30-7:00p From the Heart Food Pantry 
 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 21 
9:30a-12:30p Free Financial Coaching 
5:30p Social Ministry meeting 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 22 
7p Choir practice 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 23 
~~Thanksgiving Day~~ 

Office closed 
 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 24 
Office closed 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 25 
5:30p  Worship-Pastor John Carrier 
 

 

 

 

General Fund 

In gratitude for the space that Trinity provides for 

From the Heart food pantry. Given by Ross Lewton. 

Gifts Received 



Etc...              

          

NORTHSIDE ELEMENTARY NEW READING PROGRAM 

There is grant money to pay parents and neighbors $10/hour to come in 

and read to kids for an hour or two at a time, up to 10 hours a week. 

Would you be a good fit for this program?  Contact Julie Nelson at 

readleader99@gmail.com or call the church to leave your name and 

number, and you will be contacted.  

 

GOOD NEWS!! 

We have finally retained a long-term interim pastor!  Pastor Melinda Pupillo 

has signed on to lead our congregation until a permanent pastor is called.  

Formerly from English Lutheran, Pastor Pupillo will be starting at Trinity the first 

weekend of December.  A warm welcome to Pastor Melinda, and heartfelt 

thanks to Pastor John Carrier, Pastor Adolf Quast and Pastor Libby Howe for 

leading us in worship these past few months! 

 

 

CALL COMMITTEE 

We are looking for those who want to help Trinity find it’s future.  If you or someone you know wants 

to be put on the list for consideration please let us know.  We are gathering names now so we can 

put together a good cross section of our congregation.  This is a very important time for Trinity.  If you 

would like more details please contact your Church Council President, Sue Weidemann.  Email her at 

sweidemann13@gmail.com or call 608-790-1862. 


